

WEEK 10, TERM 3 -22 SEPTEMBER 2023

On Tuesday, tamariki from Rewarewa & Mānuka took part the Festival of Hockey tournament. It was a fun-filled day and the tamariki did very well! Good attitudes and great sportsmanship were shown, well done!

IMPORTANT DATES

09 Oct - Day I Term 4

- Seniors Tech dont forget your shirts

II Oct - Hui/Hangi

12 Oct - School Photos

13 Oct - Pet Day

Contact Us:

Email:

office@tuamarina.school.nz principal@tuamarina.schoo.nz

Phone: 03 579 5621





TI KOUKA

Year O - 2 Carolline Abbott & Emily Morris Kia ora Tī Kōuka whānau,

It has been a busy final week of school and we know that everyone in Tī Kōuka is in need of a break! Next term is going to be full of a variety of activities - with something planned almost each week! Keep an eye on the 'parent calendar' and newsletters to stay up to date.

We have had fun doing house group sports this week. Lots of house points were earned and big smiles were seen on the kids' faces. We had great fun doing shape art with our big buddies. The pictures were very creative and displayed highly effective teamwork. We also said goodbye to Sam Petersen today who is moving and going to a new school. He will be missed but we wish him all the best!

We hope everyone has a great holiday and we are looking forward to a very busy Term 4!

Nga mihi, Emily and Caroline.

MANUKA

Year 3 - 4 Sarah Kerr

Ki ora e te whānau

Thank you to everyone who helped with our hockey festival on Tuesday. It was a great day to see some emerging sportsmanship skills and have a big hit out!

On Thursday 2 November, we have been invited to Spring Creek School for a year 3-4 athletics day. This will be awesome fun so please save the date if you would like to help with transport and maybe join us. Yesterday, we were invited to a games day in Rewarewa where we tried out the board games they designed. We had to give them some feedback for their technology learning. In the afternoon on Wedneday we had sports fun in our whānau houses which was lots of laughs and some people have had a 'crash course' in Ki o Rahi helping their whānau houses in the lunchtime tournament sessions.

It's been a busy week all around and at the end of a busy term so we wish everyone an awesome Spring holidays with their whānau and friends.

Nga Mihi Lorraine and Sarah









REWAREWA

Year 5 - 6 Julian Mason

Kia ora e te whānau,

A big congratulations for everyone making it through to the end of the term. It has been a busy term, the students have worked really hard and should be proud of what they have achieved. Two highlights for our final week.

Most of the class chose to attend the Festival of Hockey on Tuesday. This was a super fun day where the students played heaps of games against other schools. On display all day: A positive attitude, teamwork, persistence, skill development, hard work and smiles. It was a great way to help our current hockey players share their sport with others who might be potential players in the future.

class. It was great to see them support the younger students and see their games in action. It was exciting for both classes and it got very loud!!! Mānuka will be giving feedback about the games to see what they have learned. We will get an invite for you to come and share in term 4.

Yesterday we were able to share our board games with Mānuka

I hope you get to have some good whānau time over the break. Rest up, stay safe and get ready for a busy term 4 - Julian





KOWHAI

Year 7 - 8 Aaron Harrison

Kia ora Koutou,

Wow, the end of term is here. I cannot believe how quickly this term has flown by, we have had so much fun with many activities over this term. Sadly, we have to say goodbye to our little visitors. They must fly the coop to their new homes. Thank you to all of our parents who have agreed to take home those little garden destroyers. I am looking forward to term 4 with Camp, Hui and Hangi and Pet Day which are just some of the activities that are rushing up to meet us.

We will also have our Fair back this year which will be wonderful to see.

Reminders:

For the Camp helpers please remember there will be a meeting on Tuesday 10th of October after school.

Parents and caregivers please remember that the very first Monday back, after the holidays, the kids will be going to Tech at MTC. Students will need their Tua Marina School shirts.

Have a wonderful and safe holiday, see you all after.

Take care, Mr H







Congratulations to our Akonga O Te Wlki!

Ti Kouka - Asher Franken. Rangimarie Hika-Roberts, Yeve Castle

Manuka - Chase Franken, Logan Kerr

Rewarewa - Alyssa Mesman, Alivia McGhie

Kowhai - Evelyne Harrison, Anika Hollis

Congratulations to our winners of "Student Choice" for term 3!

Ti Kouka Group 1 - Isy Baker Manuka - Lexie Loose Rewarewa - Aaron Mundy Kowhai - Frank Broughan

School Cellphone

The school cellphone is not always sending messages. If you message the school via the cellphone, please know that I have seen your message, and if necessary I will call you back.

BreakFast Club is taking a break for term 4

We will not be running this program (usually Tuesdays, Thursdays) for the duration of term 4.

Have a safe and fun break and we look forward to seeing you for a jam-packed term 4!



Positive Relationships

Means working and playing in safe and thoughtful ways with others.

THE KIWI CAN CORNER

Positive Relationships / Whakawhanaungata



And that's a wrap for our term learning about positive relationships! It has beer very inspiring to watch all our Kiwi Can tamariki develop deeper understanding (and more strategies) around:

- Fairness and Fair Play
- **Conflict Resolution**
- Leadership

If you would like to carry on the learning over the school holidays, you can chec out all the Kiwi Can lessons and activities available on our YouTube channel @

www.bit.ly/GDFKiwiCanYT

Or maybe your child could find out more about a role model for leadership or positive relationships who inspires them?! We'd love to hear all about it next term!



Follow @GraemeDingleFoundationMarlborough to stay up to date



House Points

Whero	Kahurangi	Kakariki	
676	685	813	

If your child/ren catch the bus after school - please remember to update their "bus days" for term 4 with Amy in the office.



Blenheim Musical Theatre's show for 2024! **JOSEPH** and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat.

An information evening will be held at the BMT rooms on Lakings Rd on October 3rd at 6.30pm for everyone interested to hear the vision for this inspiring musical.

Auditions will be held for children, adults and dancers from the 17th - 19th of November - location TBC.

There will be an opportunity to attend a workshop prior to auditions for those wanting help with their audition prep. Audition songs will not be from the show. Workshop info and how to register coming soon.

PTA / Christmas Fair Meetings Kia Ora E Te Whānau,

Thanks to everyone who has made your donations. If you have not done this yet, please bring them in as soon as you can. Bottle, Grocery Item, Chocolate & Fill a Jar

White Elephant Donations
Books, Clothes, Toys, Kitchenware.....
Please no Electronics or Broken items.

We are in need of
Banana Boxes & Popsicle Sticks
if you have any of these please drop into
the office or contact Abbey.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!

The fair is getting closer now and we are in desperate need of support from our Tua Marina Whānau if you can offer some time, please come along to one of our meetings held every 2nd Tuesday in the Library.

If you are unable to make the meeting but would still like to help, please contact Abbey <a href="mailto:chicken:chick

Next Meeting: - Tuesday 10th October 3.15pm School Library

Check out our Facebook page Like it Share it

https://www.facebook.com/tuamarinascho ol.co.nz









Term 4 at a glance

		MON	TUES	WED	THURS	FRI
Week I	09 - 13 Oct	Seniors - Tech		Hui & Hangi	School Photos	Pet Day!
Week 2	16 - 20 Oct	Seniors - Tech	Year 7-8 Camp	Year 7-8 Camp Taiopenga Festival	Year 7-8 Camp Taiopenga Festival	Year 7-8 Camp Assembly - Manuka
Week 3	23 - 27 Oct	Labour Day - School Closed		Group Day - Held at TMS		Whanau Time 2:30PM
Week 4	30 Oct - 03 Nov	Marlborough Anniversary Day - School Closed	PTA Meeting - 3PM	Rural Athletics		Assembly - Kowhai
Week 5	06 - 10 Nov	Seniors - Tech				Whanau Time 2:30PM
Week 6	13 - 17 Nov	Teacher Only Day		Technology Challenge Day		Assembly - Rewarewa
Week 7	20 - 24 Nov				Taster Day at MBC for Year 8 Boys	Cuddon Regional Tech Challenge Whanau Time 2:30PM
Week 8	27 Nov - OI Dec		PTA Meeting - 3PM	Additional Tech Day - Seniors		Assembly - Ti Kouka
Week 9	04 Dec - 08 Dec		Pine Valley Camp - Whole School	Pine Valley Camp - Whole School		Whanau Time
Week IO	II Dec - I5 Dec	Year 8 Dinner		End of Year Assembly		



LOOKING FOR SOMETHING FUN + INTERESTING TO DO THESE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS?

Join us for a morning of family fun!

Tues 3rd October, 1030am - 12noon Vines Village; 193 Rapaura Rd, Rapaura



Come and meet our beekeeper



Get up close and personal with our bees and find out what makes them so special



Ask our beekeeper all of your questions



Taste some honey



Enter our colouring competition







Orientation Day 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers

The Principal and Staff of Queen Charlotte College extend a cordial invitation to all the students who may attend Queen Charlotte College next year, with their parents/caregivers, to our Orientation Day on:

Friday 20th October from 8.50am – 1.10pm

(Students and caregivers will assemble at the main entrance at 8.50 for a Mihi Whakatau beginning at 9.00am).

- Prospective students will need to dress in sports gear to participate in recreational activities, but they should have a warm jersey or jacket in the event of a cooler day.
- Students will need to bring a packed morning tea and a drink to last the day. Lunch will be provided. Students will be released at approximately 1.10pm.

Parents/Caregivers:

During the day, you can experience some of the excellent educational opportunities and facilities that are available for your student at Queen Charlotte College. You will also be able to meet with Mrs Betty Whyte (Principal), Mr Campbell Hart (Deputy Principal), Mrs Anna Colman (Deputy Principal), Mrs Belinda Mataele (Y7/8 Syndicate Lead) Mrs Paula Pickles (HOD Learning Support), and other staff.

There will also be an opportunity to share information about students that would be helpful for their successful transition to Queen Charlotte College.

At the end of the guided tour and programme we have organised for parents/caregivers, you are invited to have morning tea with the staff in our Whare Ako at Interval before you leave.

Please advise at your earliest convenience if your child will be attending so that we may buddy them up for the day.

RSVP - hwilson@qcc.school.nz

We look forward to meeting you.

Betty Whyte, Principal